
Initial Placement 

Once an evaluation is complete and it is determined your child has a specific disability, you must sign a 

placement statement in order for your child to begin receiving special education and related services.  

If you have any concerns about the evaluation process, an independent evaluation may be required. If 
you have any concerns about the nature or procedure of the evaluation, please call the Exceptional 
Student Services office at (520) 696-8836. 
 

Input from others 
You may bring anyone with you to attend your child’s IEP team meeting. IEP teams are required to 
consider information provided by an outside source. The team is not required to implement findings or 
follow recommendations, but should have all the information available in order to implement the best 
program for your child.  
 


